
March	12,	2020	
	
Dear	Millicent	Rogers	Museum	Friends,		
	
Thank	you	for	your	support	of	the	MRM.	The	health	and	safety	of	our	visitors,	volunteers	
and	staff	is	our	top	priority.	As	the	MRM	continues	to	monitor	the	coronavirus	status,	we	
are	taking	preemptive	precautions	to	prevent	the	spread	of	germs	within	the	museum	
environment,	including	having	hand	sanitizer	and	disposable	gloves	available.		
	
Additionally,	the	MRM	is	canceling	public	event	gatherings	in	accordance	with	the	New	
Mexico	State	Governor’s	request	for	curtailing	gatherings	and	the	CDC’s	guidelines	for	social	
distancing.	The	MRM	remains	open	to	the	public:	Tuesday-Sundays	10am-5pm	in	March.		
And	seven	days	a	week	10am-5pm,	beginning	April.		
	
Following	is	a	list	of	currently	cancelled	programs	and	events:	
	
Friday,	March	13-15:	Taos	Pueblo	Artists	Winter	Showcase	
Friday,	March	20:	Michael	Naranjo	Exhibition	reception	
Sunday,	March	21:	Michael	Naranjo	exhibition	talk	
	
In	this	rapidly	evolving	situation,	we	are	doing	our	best	to	maintain	best	practices	to	keep	
visitors,	volunteers,	and	staff	safe.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	call	if	you	have	questions.	575-
758-2462.	
	
Greta	Brunschwyler,	Executive	Director	
	
	


